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Character Trait: Loyalty/Citizenship 

 
Vanessa Ahmed, Principal      Nurse:  M. Rosengarden 284-7670 

Jesse Lockett, Vice Principal      Library: 284-7668 

Office Phone:  284-7660      Voice Mail: 284-7665 Option#2 

Office Fax: 284-7671       Attendance Line- 284-7665 Option#1 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Copper Hill certainly “Spread Some Sunshine” through our spring collection for the 

Flemington Area Food Pantry by donating 444 items to our community!  This 

brought our grand total for the year to over 1,160 items!  Thank you for your 

continued efforts this year to support the Food Pantry and families in our 

community - incredible job, Cougars! 

The 2018-2019 school year was a wonderful year at Copper Hill and we are very 

proud of our students and staff for all that we have accomplished together!  On 

behalf of our entire staff here at Copper Hill, we wholeheartedly thank you for all 

of your support this year and look forward to another year of learning and growing 

together!  We thank each member of our school community for their contributions 

to this success: our students, staff, parents, PTO and entire Flemington-Raritan 

School Community.  We would also like to recognize Ms. Lucille Hess, as she 

celebrates her retirement.  Ms. Hess has been a dedicated and caring teacher who 

has touched the lives of many students and families throughout her tenure at 

Flemington-Raritan.  She has been a tremendous asset to our school, a leader on 

her team and a wonderful colleague to all.  Thank you, Ms. Hess, for all of your 

contributions to our community and education over the years!  Enjoy your upcoming 

retirement! 

We would like to wish our fourth graders well as they move on to Reading-Fleming 

Intermediate School next year!  With the recent student visit to RFIS and RFIS 

parent night, everyone is excited to start in their new school.  However, our fourth 

grade children will always be a part of Copper Hill, with their handprint on our 

hallway wall.  Copper Hill is a community of learners with our “Cougar Spirit” and we 

know our students will continue to be their best and do their best as they become 

intermediate school students!  Good luck, Fourth Graders!   

Have a wonderful summer and make many memories with family and friends!  We 

will see you in September! 

Fondly, 

 

Vanessa Ahmed     Jesse Lockett                                  

Principal                Vice Principal 

 



HEALTH OFFICE INFORMATION  

Parents are reminded that any medications their child has in school, such as EpiPens/Auvi-Qs and 

inhalers, will come home with them on the last day of school. Check their backpacks! Any student 

that is attending Extended School Year at Copper Hill, their medications will remain in school until 

the end of ESY. Have a wonderful summer! 

 

 

BUS STOP INFORMATION 2019-2020 

 

Each year the Transportation Department assigns your child’s bus stop based on where you live.    

If you plan to use a babysitter or enroll your child in daycare, you must submit a new Child Care 

Request/Bus Stop Form. This form must be filled out each year that your child will not be picked 

up from your home address or returned to your home address.  Forms are available in the main 

office and on our website.  These forms should be submitted before the last day of school.  

Otherwise, your child will be assigned a bus stop near your home. 

 

MOVING? 
 

Please inform the office as soon as possible if you are moving out of the Copper Hill attendance 

area at the end of the current school year. 

 

LOST AND FOUND 

 

We have an abundance of Lost and Found Items located right outside the office doors.  Would you 

kindly have your child check for any missing items?   

 

 

Upcoming Copper Hill Events for June 

 

June 4          Volunteer Appreciation Luncheon – 11:30 am 

June 4              4th grade trip to RFIS 

June 5              Miss Hess- Author Celebration 1:45 pm 

June 6              Kindergarten Celebration – 9:30 am 

June 7              "Be" Tee Shirt Day 

June 10            Camp Bernie – Dahms, Downs 

June 10            Mrs. Gerlach - Author's Celebration 1:45 pm   

June 11            Camp Bernie - Ashforth, Berman, Petto    

June 11            Mr. Schuddeboom – Author's Celebration – 1:45 pm   

June 13            Mr. Moore – Author's Celebration – 1:45 pm 

June 14 Hawaiian Day 

June 14 Breakfast with the Arts – 7:30 am 

June 14            1st grade Programs – Ritter 12:30 pm, MacRitchie 12:45 pm, Kleinwaks 1:00,   

                        Szierer – 1:15 pm 

June 19            Preschool Graduation –  Corban, Mastroianni  11 am -11:30 am  

                                                              Lehman,Stillwell – 12:30 pm-1:00 pm            

June 20           Early Dismissal 

June 21            Last Day of School – Early Dismissal 
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